
Public Notice 

Request For Proposal 
 

The Black Canyon City Water Imp District (District) will receive sealed bids to replace approx.600-ft of C-

900 water main service lines on Reynolds Road.  

Please email the District at office@bccwid.org for additional information or to receive the scope of work 

bid packet. Sealed bids MUST be received no later than 11 AM, Tues. Feb. 6, 2018.  
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